No0.21/102/2016-IT
Government of India
Ministry of Consumer Affairs, Food & Public Distribution
Department of Consumer Affairs

Krishi Bhawan ,New Delhi

Dated 02.01.2017.
To,

Shri Kanhaiya Gulati,
Director,

Kanwhizz Industries Ltd.,
P-3/46, Deen Dayal Puram,
Bareilly-243005(U.P)

Subject:- Compliance of the Direct Selling guidelines-2016, submission of
declaration with undertaking regarding.

Sir,

| am directed to refer to your letter No. KIL/MOC/001/02/12/16 dated G
December,2016 on the subject mentioned above and to convey that the declaration with the
undertaking has been received in this department on 08.12.2016.

This is for your information.

Yours faithfully,

o8 0’/1577‘

(Hendrita Nayar)
Under Secretary to the Government of India
E-mail: usit-ca@nic.in

Tel: 23387359
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